
 

 
 

Tēnā koe  

Thank you for your email of 30 October 2020 to Oranga Tamariki—Ministry for 
Children (Oranga Tamariki), requesting the following information under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

• I would like to request a list of project reports completed by Oranga
Tamariki for the North Shore and Rodney areas between 1 May 2020 and 29
October 2020.

Between 4 November and 10 November 2020, we corresponded with you in order 
to clarify what specific information you were requesting. This culminated in a 
phone conversation between yourself and Michael Cummins – Partnering for 
Outcomes Business Manager, on 10 November 2020, where it was agreed you 
were seeking a list of all the services funded by Oranga Tamariki within the North 
Shore and Rodney areas. 

Please refer to Appendix One for a list of all services funded by Oranga Tamariki 
in the North Shore and Rodney areas, during the 2019/20 financial year and the 
2020/21 financial year to date. We have taken care to only include providers who 
deliver services in North Shore and Rodney, or who are based in these areas; 
however, as providers may deliver services within these areas but not be based 
there or deliver services across a number of areas within New Zealand, we may 
have missed a small number of providers that should have been included. 

Oranga Tamariki intends to make the information contained in this letter and any 
attached documents available to the wider public shortly. We will do this by 
publishing this letter and attachments on our website. Your personal details will 
be deleted and we will not publish any information that would identify you as the 
person who requested the information. 
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If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact 
OIA_Requests@ot.govt.nz.  

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to ask an 
Ombudsman to review this decision. Information about this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by contacting them on 0800 802 602.  

Nāku noa, nā 

Steve Groom 
General Manager Public, Ministerial and Executive Services 
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